
Welcome back!! We hope you had a fantastic Christmas and New year. Spring term is going to be very exciting in year 3, 

with your child learning lots of new knowledge. 

This term, we will be learning about different periods in history. Ranging from the Stone-age to Ancient Greeks with many 

fun-filled learning involved. Year 3 and 4 will be hosting their very own interactive Pop-up museum as their challenge out-

come. 

The year 3 teachers thank you the last term and would like your continued support in your child’s learning. 

Focus in English 

Key skills to be taught: Write and perform play scripts, poetry and 

non-fiction texts. 

Books look at: Myths & Legends, UG and The Secrets of                  

Stonehenge. 

Focus in Maths 

Key skills to be taught: Shape, Money, Fractions and Measurement. 

We are aiming to link these to our NICER Challenge pack. 

Please continue to encourage your child to access TT Rock stars.  

Key dates for your diary  

Trip - Birmingham Museum and Art 

Gallery  

Assemblies  

Messages will be send out via 

ParentMail to let you know about 

your child’s class assembly closer to 

the date. 

 

NICER curriculum 

Our new challenge pack is called, ‘A Day at the          

Museum’. 

Our outcome will be to create out own pop–up    

museum for all to visit.  

 

Reminders 

- Please ensure your child brings their reading book to school every day with completed reading log.  

- Homework books will be sent out on a Friday. Books to be returned on Monday.  

- Your child should know their logins for educational websites/apps, if not ask their teacher. 

Our FIDES focus will be ‘Insist on Excellence’: 

Insist on excellence means always striving to do the 

best you can do. We demonstrate this in school by 

ensuring that we have high standards of everything 

we do and always finding ways to improve. 

 

PE - Can you ensure all children have PE kits in school on these days. 

3JD - Thurs    3TB - Tues    3RG - Wed 


